
From: Elspeth Ingleby
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Planning
Subject: NYM/2020/0152/AGRP - High House Farm, Lockton
Date: 23 March 2020 15:01:19

Dear Hilary,
 
Please can it be ensured that adequate guttering is installed on the roof directed to
water collection or soakway to avoid clean rainwater becoming fouled by machinery or
stock movements in the yard and creating a source of dirty water.
 
Many thanks
 
Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
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